
Minutes of the Meeting 
of the 

Oakland University 
Board of Trustees 
October 17, 1979 

The meeting was called to order by President Donald 
O'Dowd at 7:50 p.m. in Lounge I1 of the Oakland Center. 

Present: Chairman Lewis, Trustees Headlee, Katke, Morris, 
and Saltzman. 

Absent: Trustees Adams, Handleman and Mair 

Information Items 

Mr. O'Dowd gave a brief report on the following campus 
activities : 

Fall Enrollment - 11,729 full-time and part-time 
students have been enrolled for the fall semester. 
This is an increase of 509 students over last 
year's all-time high enrollment. 

Oakland County Government Grant - Oakland Univer- 
sity received a $320,000 grant from Oakland County 
for a fourth year for an internship program. This 
amount represents a substantial increase over last 
year's grant. The program has provided internships 
to a number of students; and in many instances, 
permanent employment has resulted. 

Magda Tagliaferro Performance - Ms. Magda Tagliaferro's 
recent musical perkormance at Oakland University was 
highly acclaimed. 

Alumni Telefund Drive - The annual Oakland University 
Alumni Telefund Drive is now under way and after two 
days the contributions are approximately 25 percent 
ahead of last year's level for the same solicitation 
period. A $30,000 goal has been set. 

International Conference on the Biochemistry of the 
h z  - For the seventh straight year the Institute of 
Biological Sciences has served as host for the 
International Conference on the Biochemistry of the 
Eye. 




































